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On June 2-6, Tamar Akhalbedashvili, a visiting lecturer at the Caucasus University School of Tourism, 

participated in an exchange program at Babeş-Bolai University, Romania, within the framework of the 

ERASMUS+ academic staff mobility program. 

Within the framework of the program, the participant had the opportunity to get acquainted with the 

teaching methods of Babeş-Bolai University, on the one hand, and local professors, on the other, and 

also gave lectures to undergraduate and graduate students. The experience gained was one of the 

important steps for the participant on the path of long-term and continuous professional development. 

It should be noted that participation in the program was important both in terms of sharing knowledge 

and establishing connections with university staff on an international scale. This type of international 

exchange program contributes to the deepening of academic cooperation, the adoption of new 

methods, and the expansion of international relations. 

 


